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Mass Intentions

Vigil Mass for Sunday
5:30  + Elizabeth Ann Krawczyk requested by a Friend

January 5% The Epiphany of the Lord

8:15  For Parishioners & Benefactors of Corpus Christi

10:00 + Jan Owczarek od Rodziny

11:30  Mass celebrating the Ten year Anniversaty of
The Otder of St, Paul the First Hermit, Here in
Buffalo.

511:30 a.m. Monday, January 6%, Opt. memorial of St. André Bessette
11:30  + Rupert Ederer requested by a Friend
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AHE PAULI,

Sanctuary Lamp
The Lamp in our Sanctuary burns for
+Pauline Bernat at the request of Family

Prayer Request
Prayers are requested for the following; Carolyn
Woloszyn, Phyllis Wasik, Bernice Kusek, , Kenny
Friend, Gary Skrownski, Gary Stomparowski, Mary
Kozlowska, Anna (O’Shei, Christine Welczewski, Mary
Ann Manual, Ronald Orcutr, Rita Sikorski, Alice
Okon, James Pajak, Maria Serafin, Jane Boye,
Margaret Walia and Timothy Sirkora.
Keep + Caroline Fafara in your prayers, she was
buried form our Parish last week. Keep her Family
also 1n your prayers. We also request that you keep in
vour prayers for + Rosemarie (Paplowski) Byrd. Keep
her Family in your prayers also.
A remembrance in your prayers, good works and
sacrifices is requested for the happy repose of the soul
of our Sister Joan Marie Kwiatkowski, I'SSJ. She
passcd peacefully at the age of 99 vears of life. Sister
ministered in the field of education and taught here
at Corpus Christi from 1947-1950.

The Epiphany of the Lord
The Kings brought gold, frankincense and myrrh.
What treasures do you have to give the Lord? Is he
calling you to be a priest, deacon, brother, or sister? 1f
God is calling you to a Church vocation, call 847-
5535, or check with Father Szczesny for the Priest of
the Month stories at www.buttalovocations.ory.

Polish Arts Club of Buffalo

The Polish Arts Club of Buffalo will present a
program on the icon of Our Lady of Czestochowa at
7:30 PM Wednesday, January 15, 2014. Club Member
Ralph Baumgartner, will explain how the Pauline
Fathers  gained  possession  of the Jasna Gora
monastery in 1382 and provide insight into the
legends, beliets and miracles surrounding the icon and
the important role plaved by it in the continuation
and unificaton of the Catholic Church and Polish
nation. The program will be held at the Harlem Road
Community Center, 4255 Harlem Road, Amherst. A
85 donation is requested. For more detailed
information call Chuck Peszynski at 631-3717.

The Fire

As most of you have alrecady noticed; Corpus Christ
has experienced a small electrical fire in the rectory’s
toyer. No one was injured. We would like to express
our gratitude to the Buffalo Fire Department who
responded very quickly and did their best to minimize
damage. The office and rectory are still open. To
enter please use the entrance on the side of the
rectory between Church; it is the brown door, and
then ring the doorbell. If you nced more assistance
call 896-1050.

Sometimes
Sometimes we relate to others by making little jokes
with a tiny barb in them ‘Oh, never marry a youngest
child” humor is great but beware of the temptation to
be funny at the expense of someone you care about.
It can slowly erode your affections. Make sure your
‘jokes” don’t have barbs in them.

Available Masses in January & February
Sunday, January 12", @ 11:30 a.m.
Saturday, fanuary 18", @ 5:30 p.m.
First Saturday, I'eb.17, @ 5:30 p.m.
Sunday, February, 2™, @ 10 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.
Wednesday, February, 5% @ 7:30 am. and 11:30 a.m.

The Parish of
Corpus Christi
Would like to Thank the Order of
St. Paul
The First Hermit
For Ten Years of Service
Here at our Church!

Sto Lat!

Please come to the Fmma Resmini
Concert at 2 p.m. in our Church. Share
with us the joyful music and wonderful
talents of all those involved.
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